
Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.
Lightning News for the week of November 28th – December 2nd.
                                 The theme for the month of November is “Courage.”
“Courage doesn’t mean you don’t get afraid. Courage means you don’t let fear stop you.” 
~ Curiano.com ~
This is a short week for students! There is no school on Friday, November 2nd, this is a Professional Learning Day for all staff.
Very important information for grade 8 students and their families: 
Mrs. Muise has been keeping all families informed of any updates regarding the trip. If you have any questions, please email: liza.muise@nbed.nb.ca or call 658-5972 and Mrs. Muise will answer all questions.
The next Fundraiser on the horizon is a “A Christmas Craft Fair” on Saturday, December 10th.  The Craft Fair will be from 9:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. Admission to the public is $1.00. All money raised will support the Quebec Cultural Trip.
If you are interested in purchasing a table to sell your crafts, we would love to have more vendors for this Fair, the tables are $15.00 each, or two for $25.00. Please contact Mrs. Muise.
This week we are highlighting and celebrating Grade 6 Lise. In Social Studies, students are researching a Canadian province in partners, this is to get a sense of the unique cultural makeup. In English the class just completed the first Book Talk of the year. They are also starting a writing activity in which they become designers/real estate agents and they must design their dream gingerbread house and then they write an ad trying to sell their house. In Math the class is doing a money math day on Friday. Fun activities all day! The class is in the process of a Christmas project (more information will be coming soon). The class will choose an organization and complete fundraising for this organization! This is a huge success every year.
We have healthy breakfast items every morning for all students.
No hot lunch or canteen this Friday, there is no school.
It is getting colder outside, and snow will be flying soon. We are outside often throughout the day; students need to be dressed for the weather. We do not want anyone getting frostbite on their fingers, toes or nose. Jackets, hats, mitts, etc. are a good idea to have to keep warm while outside. We also recommend a clean pair of sneakers for Phys. Ed. and to wear inside to keep the interior of our school clean.
On Wednesday, November 30th some students and staff will be attending “The Sound of Music” at Harbour View High School as a PBIS initiative.
Athletics and Activities
Badminton for November 28th – December 1st
Monday ~ all players except spares.
Tuesday ~ singles only.
Wednesday ~ all players except spares.
Practice goes from 3:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.
Please contact Mrs. Graham if you have any questions her email is: krista.graham@nbed.nb.ca
We have GSA, SRC, Best Buddies, Christian Fellowship and other groups that meet, please listen daily to announcements so you do not miss any events or activities.
On the Horizon:
Report Cards go home on Thursday, December 1st and there is no school for students on Friday, December 2nd, it is a Professional Learning Day and Parent/Teacher.
Parent/Teacher conferences will be held on Thursday, December 8th in person and Friday morning, December 9th virtually. More detailed information will follow in next week’s Lightning News.
Thank you,
From all the staff at Barnhill Memorial School

 



